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Challenging Minds Through Math 

 
 

“47” The American Sign Language and English Lower School (PS 347) implemented 
“The Math Challenge” for administration, staff and students as a tool to engage all 
participants in mathematics in an exciting and fun way.   This individual/group 
challenge recognized the participants’ areas of strength in using an approach or 
strategy to solve mathematical problems. This activity is an important tool for critical 
and engaging learning.  All participants may not arrive at the same answer in the 
same way, however the journey in solving is more important than the destination of 
an answer.  This is showcased for all to see the mathematical brains of our willing 
participants.  We congratulate those who took on the challenge and look forward to 
the next mathematical problem!    
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 


